April 6, 2020

Governor’s School Update


Faith Families,
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For those of you who have not yet heard, Governor Inslee announced today that Washington schools will not be physically back on campuses this year. 

The Faith staff will meet next Tuesday to solidify remote learning plans for the remainder of the year.

On another note, there will be no school Monday, April 13, in observance of Easter Monday. School will resume on Tuesday, April 14, after spring break. 

We continue to pray for our students, families, and the entire Faith community as life continues to change in ways we could never have expected. May God grant us all His continued presence and mercy as we adjust yet again.

God's Peace!
Craig Neumiller



